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Dear Paul, 

Thank you for creating a fund raising page for the Eastbourne Santa Fun Run & 

Walk 2013 event, what a great amount you have raised I Hope the event went well 

our regional organisers should be in touch with you.  
 

On behalf of the Myasthenia Gravis Association, we would like to thank you for your 
very generous donation we are very grateful that you participated on our behalf.  

 
Please pass on our thanks to all those who sponsored you. Your kind support will 

certainly help us to continue with our work of Research, Care and Education. 
 

Once again, thank you for your support, it is much appreciated.  
 

 
Kind Regards 

 

Suzanne Molloy 
Support Officer MGA 

 

 
 


